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SB 1098 is not for children. Parents who object to this sexual grooming are not 

discriminating. This bill is the same as last year's bill SB 1583.   

 

SB 1583 

Digest: This Act does not allow a board or a person to choose or not choose 

materials that are used in a school when the choice is discrimination. (Flesch 

Readability Score: 66.5). Prohibits discrimination when selecting textbooks, 

instructional materials, program materials or library books that are used in the public 

schools of this state. Declares an emergency, effective on passage. 

 

Only pedophiles want to push a bill like this. Our children are not for sale. Stop the 

grooming. 


